
You are invited to attend public meetings hosted by the 
Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) concerning 
the preparation of the Environmental Impact Statement 
for the 75th St. Corridor Improvement Project (CIP). 
This project was initiated to find solutions to relieve 
rail and road congestion in the Chicago neighborhoods 
of Ashburn, Englewood, Auburn Gresham, and 
West Chatham. The 75th St. CIP is one of the largest 
projects in the Chicago Region Environmental and 
Transportation Efficiency Program (CREATE).

The purpose of these meetings is to:
• Provide an overview of the project
• Review the project’s draft purpose and need
• Obtain public input on the draft purpose and need

An open house will be held between 4:00 p.m. 
and 6:00 p.m. A formal session with questions 
and answers will be held at 6:00 p.m. The project 
team will be available to discuss the project and 
answer your questions throughout the meeting. 

For more information, please visit www.75thcip.org. 

The meetings will be accessible to persons with disabilities. Anyone 
with questions or needing special assistance should contact Gretchen 
Wahl at (312) 675-3030. Persons planning to attend who will need a 
sign language interpreter or other similar accommodations 
should notify the Illinois Department of Transportation at 
(866)273-3631 (TTY) at least five days prior to the meeting.

Meetings will take place:

June 7, 2011
St. Rita High School 

7740 S. Western Avenue 
Chicago, Illinois 60620 
4:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

— and —

June 9, 2011 
1st Corinthian MBC 

7500 S. Halsted Avenue 
Chicago, Illinois 60620  
4:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

Both meetings will present  
the same content.
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75th St. CIP
One North Franklin St., Suite 500
Chicago, IL 60606


